
                Message from the President  
 
I have good news from the board of directors. The Department of Business & Professional Regulation (DBPR) has 
ruled that the board of directors did not violate any rule or regulation on matters that was brought before them by two 
members of our community. They have closed the case without any further action. See Attachment: 
 
We have calculated the cost of our legal advice from the inquiry in our behalf, and the total cost was $2569.50, but 
that figure does not reflect the many hours of hard work from our own research from board members and also from 
our management company and their staff . You might recall there was originally 3 individuals that filed complaints 
with our Management Company but the third party apparently did not appeal her complaint to the DBRP, so it was 
never acted upon. 
 
Sincerely, 
Gus Lamont: President  

 


